
  



 

      

 

 

  

  

 

 

Newberry Road (State Road 26) at SW 
140th Terrace Intersection 
Modifications 

Newberry, Alachua County, FL 32669 
FIN# 440552-1 

 
DISTRICT TWO 

PUBLIC HEARING 

Tuesday, February 4 
Open House: 

4 - 6 p.m. 
Public Comment Period: 

6 p.m. 
St. Joseph’s Episcopal Church 

16921 West Newberry Road  
Newberry, FL 32669 

 
Drop by between 4 p.m. and 6 p.m. 

to view displays and discuss proposed 
modifications with FDOT staff and project 

consultants. A public comment period will begin  
at 6 p.m. 

 

Questions? Contact Cody Ko P.E., FDOT 
Project Manager, at (904) 360-5520 or 

Cody.Ko@dot.state.fl.us 

 ABOUT THE PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) proposes to directionalize the median at 140th Terrace, 

extend the eastbound left turn lane at 138th Terrace to accommodate U-turn traffic, and extend the westbound 

left turn lane at 143rd Street to accommodate U-turn traffic. 

Project documents will be available for review at www.nflroads.com on January 25, 2020. Persons wishing to 
submit written statements or other exhibits in place of or in addition to oral statements may do so at the 
hearing or by sending them to Cody Ko P.E., Project Manager, via email at Cody.Ko@dot.state.fl.us or traditional 
mail at 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, FL 32204-2730. All exhibits or statements postmarked on or before 
February 14, 2020 will become part of the public hearing record. 
 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family 
status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or who require 
translation services (free of charge) should contact Lauren Pinchouck at (386) 961-7837 at least seven days prior 
to the hearing.  
 
 
 
 
 


